
The AAC would like the Senate to consider including the following language in the FPPM.  If the Senate 

agrees to include this in the FPPM then the Senate could choose the most appropriate place or we could 

suggest that as well. 

Thanks,  Brian 

 

 

“Course prefixes, such as Math or CMSC, are assigned to one particular unit of the Longwood 

Academic Community.  A course’s with a given prefix can only be created by the unit to which 

it is the prefix is assigned.  The creation of a course offering may only be initiated by the 

department to which the prefix belongs.  Any course prefix representing a program on 

Longwood’s Farmville Campus will be assigned to the academic department responsible for that 

program.” 

 

Approved as amended by EPC on 10/26/10 

 


